
2020 CYC Annual Christmas Luncheon 

At the end of the Annual Christmas Luncheon this year we would like to close by 

singing We Wish You a Merry Christmas.  Please take a moment before the 

Christmas Luncheon on Monday December 20 to print this document or save it on 

your computer for easy reference. This is a shortened version, no figgy pudding. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone on Monday December 20, which is also the 

Winter Solstice. 

Warmly – Suzette Connolly, Chair of Monday Lunch 

 

We Wish You A Merry Christmas 

We wish you a merry Christmas 
We wish you a merry Christmas 
We wish you a merry Christmas and a happy new year 
Good tidings we bring to you and your kin 
We wish you a merry Christmas and a happy new year 

We wish you a merry Christmas 
We wish you a merry Christmas 
We wish you a merry Christmas and a happy new year 
 


